October 17, 2021

Dear Parents, Teachers, Staff and Community Members of Hollins High School this is
Principal Robert Florio with your weekly update:

e Student’s grades were due into FOCUS by Friday October 15. Report cards will be
distributed on Tuesday October 19
o Please continue to check your student’s progress and grades and contact your
student’s teachers directly with any questions or concerns and utilize our School
Counselors to set up conferences if necessary
e Please know that we have Extended Learning or ELP every Monday through Thursday from 2
to 3 pm in our Media Center. All core area content teachers are present to help and assist
your student with homework, test preparation or tutoring

support our amazing and talented theater troupe under the creative direction of Mr.
Christopher Clark this week as they open their much-anticipated fall production.
Opening Night will be Wednesday October 20 at 7 pm with follow up shows on the
215t and 22M. Tickets are $10 for adults $5 for students

o St. Petersburg College will be here on Wednesday October 20™ from 7:30 am until
10:15 am to register our seniors. SPC will be waiving the registration fee at that time
— encourage your seniors to participate

e Please join Pinellas County Schools on October 18th from 6:30 to 8:30 p.m. for
the PCS Fall Virtual College Fair with over 100 schools from around the country in
attendance. Get ready to find your perfect fit! https://www.pcsb.org/collegefairs

e Our Lady Spiker Volleyball team host the district playoffs Tuesday night at 7 pm vs.
Countryside — come out and support our girls — tickets available on gofan.co- No
comp tickets are available for state playoff series games

e Please note that our Homecoming Dance has been moved to Saturday December 4 at Ruth
Eckerd Hall 8 pm. Tickets will be going on sale shortly and are $50. Students will need to
have no outstanding obligations to attend

o Information on Homecoming Dance and ticketing will be available on our school’s
website

e Our Annual Athletic Golf Tournament to support our Athletic programs will be Saturday
October 30 at Barndoor Country Club 1 pm. Still signing up foursomes now — check our
website for details or call our school and contact Ms. Becca Alt for information

Enjoy the rest of your evening surrounded by good friends and family in good health and
high spirits!

See you at the top!



